


in three hours or less of classes, a $40 fee be assessed, and for those in four hours
or more a $100 fee be assessed.

Mr. Mullis elaborated that the travel budget in a four-year school association or
conference will increase significantly, as well as scholarships of four years'
duration. We’re MGSC to take the step to the NCAA division Il, the athletic
director and coaches would be required to be full time employees of the athletic
department and have additional staff. Mullis' calculations showed that $100
would be sufficient for the foreseeable future, i.e., before the school grew to
become a Division II-



Stroud pointed out that, like the bookstore and housing, athletic is an auxiliary
enterprise fund, and is therefore supposed to be self-supporting. If there are
more expenses, they need to be made up somewhere. But that is not a long-term
solution.

Clark added that in order to grow, we need to make ourselves known to the
public and to students. Spending money by supporting athletics is a good way to
support and be noticed by the Middle Georgia community.

Chair Kwak moved to close debate. The issue of how to vote arose because of the
intermittent connection to Eastman and the issue of quorum. An electronic vote
was scheduled for Monday, December 9.

Cantwell presented the issue of student media. Four documents were presented:
the Statement Handbook, the Student Media Handbook, the Knight Vision
Handbook and the Fall Line Review Handbook. These will go to the Student
Senate in January. These are a series of very basic guidelines, including policies,
faculty roles, usage, etc. All except the Statement Handbook are very short. The
Student Media Bylaws, which were also included, are required by the University
System. Cantwell said the issue of the Media Handbook could be handled
electronically.

Chair Kwak closed the question and scheduled the next meeting for January 31.
Snyder, as the recorder, asked all other sites to submit a list of attendees.

The committee adjourned at 9:45.



